[bookmark: S0]NOTICE TO BIDDERS

[bookmark: S1][bookmark: OP1_twfDrLpp][bookmark: _Hlk50535730][bookmark: S4][bookmark: OP1_DYH8uMrq][bookmark: _Hlk50536569][bookmark: _Hlk50535766]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received by The Belmar Housing Authority, County of Monmouth, State of New Jersey on October 16, 2020 at 1 pm prevailing time at 710 Eighth Avenue, Belmar, NJ 07719 at which time and place bids will be opened and read in public for:

[bookmark: S6_28description_44escription]Re-Roofing of Existing Multi-Family Building

Specifications and other bid information may be obtained via email at belmarhousingauthority@gmail.com, or by calling 732-681-1795. Bid packages will also be available on The Belmar Housing Authority website at www.belmarhousingauthority.com

[bookmark: S11_cc][bookmark: OP1_N4Sdq0mE][bookmark: S13_seg2E292E_Seg2E292E_sag2E292E][bookmark: OP1_L5gdw0sE]Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et seq.  and N.J.A.C. 17:27-1 et seq.

